
2007 Make-It-Naked Picnic Account
On Saturday, July 28, 2007 the annual "Make-It-Naked" picnic was held at the Western Waukesha County Training Club in Ixonia, Wisconsin.  40 fun loving folks attended the picnic with their na-kid little treasures of assorted sizes.  The hairless tail count was 23.

States represented this year were Illinois, Indiana, Iowa, Minnesota, and WI.  For those of you not familiar with The Make-It-Naked" picnic, it is an annual gathering of some really neat folks who are actually owned by their American Hairless Terriers (a delightful hairless dog breed). Many folks attending the picnic have been deprived of the companionship of various coated pets prior to the arrival of this wonderful little hairless breed.  Each year we gather to celebrate the breed and enjoy each other’s company.  Attendees have become like “family”, greeting one another and spending the day catching up on the past year’s events and happenings.

Unfortunately this year I had some major health problems but was very blessed 
that Cheryl Erps was able to take over for me.  Cheryl's husband Dick and her Aunt Bev
did a wonderful job helping us have the picnic come off without a hitch.  Linda Moore also
pitched in making adorable little doggie treat tins for each attendee AND securing our photographer this year.  Those who were there a little early helped with set-up and those who were able to stay later helped with clean-up.  We couldn't have done it without everyone!!!  Many thanks and blessings to all!  
As always each family’s AHT/AHTS wore specific colored bandanas so they could be easily identified.  With 23 romping, rambunctious  AHTS running about it sure is nice to be able to pick yours out of the wildly running na-kid herd.  Tucked into each doggie bag again were the “AHT Road Maps” identifying AHTS, their sex, owner, breeder and the color of bandanna they wore.  The road maps have proven to be nice “ice-breakers” for new attendees and generate much conversation regarding the breeders and parentage of each AHT.  It is always fun to find a long-lost littermate and compare their resemblances and differences.  Hopefully next year I will be able to add the parents of each AHT.

This year Cousin’s subs in Oconomowoc, WI provided our lunch along with dishes to pass brought by the picnic attendees.  The snacks and various goodies kept everyone “fueled” for the duration of the day.

We were delighted to have Sharkey Animal Portraits taking portraits and candids this year. Sharkey’s is owned and operated by Jenn Sharkey from Madison, WI (608-288-1991, jenn@sharkeyanimalportraits.com ).  At any given time Jenn could be seen in a variety of positions capturing photos of our event and portraits of both AHTS and the folks they own.  Thanks for the great job Jenn.  Jenn’s photos of the picnic can be viewed at:  http://www.sharkeyanimalportraits.com/store .

If anyone is NOT on the Make-It-Naked Picnic e-mail list please feel free to contact me by leaving a message in the photo album Guestbook.


MARK YOUR CALENDERS NOW FOR NEXT YEAR’S PICNIC…………….SATURDAY, JULY 26, 2008






